
From: PAUL QUENNEVILLE   

Date: January 21, 2019 at 2:54:49 AM EST 

To: "info@tecumseh.ca" <info@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Fluoride in drinking water. 

In regards to the fluoride in the drinking water, not one study has nor will ever show that fluoride 

is beneficial to ingest or swallow.  The benefits are contacting the teeth, so residents should be 

buying fluoride rinse and toothpaste rather than poisoning our children. Even if it's a slight risk 

of underdeveloped brains thyroid problems or bone. I'm sure everyone has done at least some 

research on the negative effects it has on the body. I sure will not be going to my dentist for 

suggestions on what's healthy to eat or drink, for the same reason I don't have my mechanic tell 

me how to do home renovations.  They know teeth...  

 

My name is Paul Quenneville,  and I approve this message.  
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